Workshop on Initial Implementation of Business Model (BM) at the KCC

Awareness Centre

A workshop was arranged on March 3, 2024, at the KCC Awareness Center among the working
group-II experts with the presence of Philipp Lorber, Scientific and Financial Coordinator of SCIP
Plastics Project; Michaela Rohrbach, Scientific Expert of WG-II; S. M. Nahin Rahaman,
Communication Designer, Jobaer Ahmed Saju, Research Associate; Abdullah Al Hasan, Mir
Noman Farsi, and Tanvir Ahmed as Research Assistant respectively. During this workshop, the
progress of the group's activity regarding the Business Model was observed. All the questions that
arose during the development of the BM were discussed and resolved by all the members present
in the workshop. Additionally, preparations were made for a presentation to KCC officials on the
multicriteria analysis of BM along with the proposals of the Recycling Shop (RS) owner for
enhancement of this model.

Workshop on Initial Implementation of BM at KCC AWC

During the workshop, an in-depth discussion was held on all the necessary queries and
requirements that must be addressed to commence the pilot study of the Business Model effectively.
A wide range of topics were covered, such as finance and pricing, cost avoidance, the pyrolysis
process and facilities, targeted materials and their quality and calorific value, demands of RS
owners, evaluation criteria, monitoring procedures, data collection methods, as well as potential
risks and any unwanted effects that could arise. An informative session was held that allowed for
a comprehensive understanding of the various aspects that must be taken into consideration when
starting the pilot study. The workshop provided the necessary preparation to deliver a presentation
to KCC officials, AWC members, and experts from the SCIP plastics project.

After the workshop, a productive discussion was held resulting in several useful outputs. These
outputs will greatly expedite the pilot study of the Business model. The WG-II members worked
together effectively and shared their ideas constructively, which led to a successful outcome. The
discussion was focused, and everyone participated enthusiastically, creating a positive and
collaborative atmosphere. Overall, the workshop was a great success and provided valuable
insights that will be implemented in the Business model pilot study.
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